
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DASP Music Coordinator: James Baker Telephone and Fax:  (01305) 259721 
E-mails: music@dasp.org.uk & jamesbaker@dasp.org.uk 

Address: DASP Music, The Thomas Hardye School, Queens Avenue, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2ET 
Website: http://www.dasp.org.uk/daspmusic.htm 

Spring Term 2012 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
RE: INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC LESSONS - PARENT CONSULTATION EVENING 
 
I am writing to you because your son/daughter is currently receiving instrumental music 
lessons within the DASP Pyramid, and I would like to offer you the opportunity to meet your 
son’s/daughter’s teacher. This will give you the opportunity to discuss your son’s/daughter’s 
progress, as well as discussing the report which you received recently.  
 
I would very much encourage you to take this opportunity to meet your son’s/daughter’s 
instrumental teacher, and I have advised instrumental teachers that the vast majority of 
parents will make appointments.  
 
Your son/daughter’s teacher will be available as follows: 
 
Venue Date Start Time – End 

Time 
Location/Room 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Please ask your son/daughter to agree an exact time with their instrumental teacher during 
the time slot indicated above. Alternatively, some teachers may have indicated to you 
previously that they are happy for you to contact them directly to arrange a time. Each 
consultation will last 5 minutes. 
 
If there is a problem in making an appointment with your son’s/daughter’s teacher, please 
contact us in the DASP Music Office 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
James Baker 
DASP Music Coordinator 
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